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Vienna, 27. January 2009 

 
Subject:                Nomination and support for 3GPP RAN Vice Chairman Candidate 

 
 
Dear Stefania, Susanna, 
 
As an indication of its continued commitment to 3GPP and TSG RAN, T-Mobile International (as ETSI member) is pleased to 
nominate Han van Bussel as candidate for the 3GPP TSG RAN Vice-Chairman election taking place in March. 
 
Han van Bussel graduated (M.Sc. degree) from the Technical University Eindhoven in the Netherlands in 1986. 
 
He joined T-Mobile (via its predecessor Detecon) in 1991, where he started work on Mobile Station Conformance Test 
Specifications, attending ETSI PT12, which later became SMG7. He chaired the RF group for several years, until leaving this 
area late 1998.  
 
In late 1991 he also joined ETSI SMG2, which now is TSG GERAN. During this time he successfully chaired the SMG2 GPRS 
Ad hoc meetings.  
 
Since 1999 he also attends TSG RAN and TSG RAN WG4.  
 
Han van Bussel serves as Vice-chair of TSG GERAN since 2007. Irrespective of the outcome of the RAN Vice-chair elections, 
he will not stand for another term as GERAN Vice-chair. 
 
T-Mobile International is fully committed to support Han van Bussel in his tasks as a Vice-Chairman, if elected. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Heinz Polsterer 
 
Executive Vice President  
International Standardization 
 
 


